
i-Ready on Clever  
Logging in from HOME 

 
To use i-Ready at home, students MUST log in from their @dearbornschools.org account. If 
someone else is logged in, it will NOT allow them to use Clever. If someone else is logged in, you 
must log them OUT.  
 
 1. www.dearbornschools.org 
 
 2. Click on “resources”- top right corner.  

  
 
 3. Click on “students”  

          
 

4. Click on Clever  - it will ask you to log in with your @dearbornschools.org account. Log 
in just like at school!  

 
 5. Click on “i-Ready” 

           


